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Large scale stationary battery systems used for energy storage 
and uninterruptible power supplies are becoming increasingly 
common worldwide. It is well understood that these systems 
can produce substantial amounts of heat in regular operation; 

and, by nature of the technology, batteries experience deleterious effects and safety concerns 
associated with elevated temperature. Despite this, thermal management strategies have not 
kept pace with advances in stationary battery systems and related system management 
needs.  The research presented seeks to evaluate ongoing academic development on the 
topic, investigate potential strategies for improving air cooling systems, and derive conclusions 
that could be used to improve battery performance, lower cooling costs, and insure safe 
operation. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4JJLS5TqcxU&feature=youtu.be

